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Dear parents and carers, 

Year 5 had an exciting residential visit to London this week. You can read their  
account inside. They all represented their school well. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Best wishes 
Juliette Westwood and Carla Matthews 
Executive Headteacher and Associate Headteacher 
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Sporting Heroes 
We are very proud of three of our 
pupils who went through to the 
district finals of the Field Events at 
Edmonscote Sports’ Track. This 
time they were competing against 
all the children who had come first 
in their area sport. Suvraaj in year 
4 came fourth in the throwing, Jor-
dan in year 6 came 3rd in the Long 
Jump and  Aras in year 6 came Ist 

Year R and years 1 and 2 trips 

Please remember that children will need packed lunches, water bottles, sun cream and 

hats or waterproofs for their trips. (Check the weatherforecast!). 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Our whole school attendance target is 97%  this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support! Congratulations to Class 4 
yet again~ who can beat them next week?! 

This week’s attendance: 
Class R MB: 93.4% 
Class R AH: 93.3% 
Class 1 LC: 95.6% 
Class 1KH: 95.1% 
Class 2: 95.9% 
Class 3: 97.1% 
Class 4: 97.3% 
Class 5: 95.6% 
Class 6: 96.5% 
Overall Attendance: 95.5% 

Congratulations  to Class 4 once again!  

£££££££££££££££££££££ 

 

It is extremely important that all monies are up to date by the end of this term in 
order that we can balance all of our accounts by Friday 18 July. 
 

Dinner Monies 
Trip Money 
Recorder  lessons 
Breakfast Club 
Butterflies Club 

 
Please help  us over the next three weeks by making sure all dinner monies, 
breakfast club and butterflies monies are received in the week in which they are 
booked.   
 
Please also make sure that all trip monies and permission slips are received be-
fore your child’s Summer Trip as we are unable to take children who do have the 
necessary  
permission.  



. 

5th July 2014 

50 Years of  

Sydni Celebrations 

 

Start the celebration with us at Sydenham  

Primary School at 12.00pm 

With our production of Treasure Island then 

move on to the Sydni Centre to enjoy the fun. 



 

                   Kip on a Ship  24th/25th June 2014 by Year 5 pupils 

 

On Tuesday year 5 went on an exciting residential trip to stay on board HMS Belfast moored on 
the River Thames in London. 
 
H.M.S Belfast is a warship. The ship H.M.S Belfast stands for Her Majesty's Ship Belfast. Even 
though she has guns/weapons she was not built to fight in the wars. However, her purpose was 
to defend and protect the ships transporting food to Russia.  

After putting their belongings on board ship year 5 went to 

explore London. They took the tube to Westminster had had 

a close up of Big Ben and the houses of Parliament. 

Y5 also went to Trafalgar Square where they saw a blue 

chicken, 4 lions and 4 floating men (Yoda, Shrek, Golem 

and a Alien)   

They also went into the National Gallery and saw  our take 

one picture painting of St. Michel triumphant over the Devil 

by Bartolome Bermejo. 

 

The children  went on the London Eye and looked over 

the whole of London.  

Next they went to watch a  4D experience (movie) there 

was water and  bubbles sprayed on them. 

Then Year 5 went to the park and had a lot of fun.                      



They went to Pizza Express for dinner. They had Cola or Sprite to drink, pizza for dinner and ice cream for pudding.  

 

Here are some of the land marks they saw: 

Big Ben, Houses of Parliament, The Shard, 

London Bridge, Tower Bridge, The Gherkin 

and lots more.  

By Caitlin, Zoha , Lea and Indigo 

The children learnt that during the 

war the ship had hit a mine and then 

it was re-built. Sailors slept in comfy 

hammocks but that changed later to 

bunk beds and they were not that 

happy at all.  

On Wednesday they had a lesson about life aboard ship and 

then went and looked around the ship. That's where they met 

Tim, who they had learned about in the lesson.Tim used to 

work in the boiler room on the ship. He visits once a week to 

talk to visitors. Tim said it was not a very nice job but he says 

if no one did it then the ship would not move and that would 

not be good. 


